Commonwealth Edison

Quad Cities Nuclear Power Station
22710 208 Avenue North

Corgova, lllinois 61242

Telephone 308/8564-2241

RLB-92-044

January 16, 1992

U.S. Nuclear Re?ulatory Commission
Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

SUBJECT: (uad Cities Station Operating Report
NRC Dockets (50-254 and 50-265)

Enclosed 1s the radioactive Effluent Report for July through December 1991,
for Quad Citles Nuclear Power Station.

The Unit One service water monitor has been out-of-service since

December 12, 1991. The monitor was taken out-of-service to investigate a
spiking problem associated with the electronics. As this report s being
compiled, the investigation continues.

A copy of this report will be furnished to the NRC Resident Inspector.
Sincerely,

COMMONWEALTH EDISON
QUAD CITIES NUCLEAR POWER STATION
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R. L. Bax
Station Manager
RLB/JGW/rjb

Enclosure



